
 

  

 

 

 

 

        Tuesday 2  November 2021 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
I do hope you managed to have a relaxing half term break. 
 
I thought it would be would be useful to update you on a few things. 
 
Internet fault 
Thank you for your cooperation yesterday with regards to our loss in internet 
connection.  Thankfully this was restored by the end of the school day!  Thank you to 
Class Representatives who we had contacted to send a message via your class 
WhatsApp’s groups. 
 
Harvest 
A big thank you to all your contributions.  The HOPE foodbank at Kings Road Church 
were overwhelmed with your generosity and these donations will be able to help the 
most vulnerable people in our local community.  They would like to convey their 
sincere thanks to you all. 
 
Parents Evening 
It was lovely to see you on parents evening before half term.  I do hope that this was  
a useful appointment with your child’s class teacher and that you had the opportunity 
to look at your children’s work.  
 
Gilbert Alleyway 
We have been in touch with Dacorum Borough Council about the clearing of leaves 
and cutting back the hedges in the alleyway.  So fingers crossed that this is completed 
in a timely fashion.  
 
Greenway Mural 
Over half term Mrs Bennett and Mrs Doran completed the last sticking of the plastic 
lids which were high up off the ground.  It looks fantastic and a huge thanks to Mrs 
Bennett for the original idea!  We still have spaces for some pink plastic lids so if you 
happen to have some please pass them onto us! 
 
Bonfire Night 
As in previous years we are offering tickets for the BerkBang- The Rotary Fireworks 
event on Saturday 6 November.  If you buy in advance through Greenway, you will 
receive tickets at a reduced rate plus an additional commission for the school. 
Adult      £8.00 
Under 16yrears    £5.00 
Family ( 2 adults, 2 children)  £22.00 
Children under 5years are free entry. 



 

  

COVID 

Thank you for your continued cooperation with COVID measures. Drop off and pick 
up at school is running smoothly and the office appreciates parents efficient admin 
rather than popping into the office! 
 
We are continuing to monitor the number of cases of COVID within the school.  These 
are slowly increasing but remain low.  We would respectfully remind you not to send 
in your child/ren if they are unwell and continue to be vigilant for COVID signs and 
symptoms. 
 
 

Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


